Canning & Clyde

Questionnaire for residents of Canning and Clyde Roads only

Croydon Council is putting forward proposals that will send approx 500 cars along Clyde Road
and also approx 500 cars along Canning Road each evening between 7.00 pm and 10.30 pm.

Please take no longer than five minutes to give your response to the following four questions. Please respond by
2 December 2024. Send to annebridgel175@gmail.com.

We will not pass on your details to anyone else without your permission. We are asking, please, for your name and
address in case we need to check whether you are in fact a resident of Clyde or Canning Road. It is also useful to
know how we can contact you, either to ask for further comment or to keep you updated on what’s happening with
this traffic issue.

ADDRESS: ...

Please bear in mind — for political reasons there is a high chance the Council will grant restrictions between 7 pm and
7 am for Elgin, Havelock, Outram and Ashburton Roads. Realistically we have to work strategically within that
framework.

1.0n a scale of 1 to 5, where 1 is very unhappy, what would you feel about approx 500 cars each evening between
7 pm and 10.30 pm going along your road?

1 2 3 4 5

Very unhappy Very happy

2.Do you want Clyde Road and Canning Road to have the same scheme as for Elgin to Ashburton Roads: No Entry
(except to residents and visitors) in the evening between 7 pm and 7 am?

3.Can you suggest any options for evening users of Clyde Hall and St Mary Magdalene church?

4.Any other suggestions or comments you would like to make about how traffic could be organised in our area for all
road users? We will reproduce to the Council - anonymously - all comments in exactly the words you use!
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